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Shropshire Council Student Accommodation 

 
Smoking Policy 

 

At Shropshire Council Student Accommodation, our Facilities Support Service is fully committed to 
creating and promoting a healthy lifestyle for students and guest and colleagues alike.  

This policy is designed to reinforce a culture within our Accommodation where a positive and 
supportive environment is created where students can excel in their academic studies and develop 
social and life skills that will support their future careers. 

As a result of this, smoking (including e-cigarettes) is not allowed in any private, public or shared 
space within the Accommodation, or within five meters of any entrance or window.  You are also 
responsible for any visitors that you bring into the accommodation, visitors should also comply with 
all Student Accommodation policies. 

Failure to follow the above policy will be a disciplinary offence and could result in disciplinary action 
being taken. 

The rationale behind this policy includes the widely accepted impact on health due to smoking and 
changes in legislation which have prohibited smoking in virtually all enclosed and substantially 
enclosed work and public places throughout the United Kingdom since July 2007. 

The use of electronic cigarettes is growing rapidly and although it is recognised, that the use of e-
cigarettes is likely to be safer than smoking tobacco as these products are not currently regulated or 
required to meet any clear standards for safety, quality and efficiency. Reviews conducted by NICE 
(2013) indicate that there is no evidence on the long-term safety of e-cigarettes. There is also 
insufficient evidence to date on the short-term safety of using, or being exposed to, e-cigarettes.  

Shropshire Council and the Facilities Support Service accepts the position of the World Health 
Organisation and until such time as given electronic nicotine delivery systems are deemed safe and 
effective and of acceptable quality by a competent national regulatory body, consumers should be 
strongly advised not to use any of these products. 

Whilst being anxious to promote a healthy working environment, we recognise that smoking is 
addictive and would encourage those affected to seek support. Students wanting help and support 
should contact the Resident Tutor, Student Support or seek guidance from your medical practitioner 
who will be able to signpost you to appropriate support facilities.  

 


